HIGH COURT OF MADHYA PRADESH, JABALPUR

NOTICE FOR SPECIAL LOK ADALAT IN HON’BLE SUPREME
COURT OF INDIA

The Hon’ble Supreme Court of India is organizing a Special Lok Adalat
from 29" July 2024 to 3™ August 2024 for the matters pending adjudication
before the the Hon’ble Supreme Court of India.

All the stakeholders be it Government Agencies, Semi Government
Agencies, Corporations, Municipalities Committee/Corporation, private
litigants or other interested person, who want to setttle their cases through Lok
Adalat, are requested to approach the M.P. State Legal Services Authority, High
Court Legal Services Committee, Jabalpur/Gwalior/Indore or nearest District
Legal Services Authority and Taluka Legal Services Committee with details of
their cases for being taken up in the ensuing Lok Adalat.

The participation of the concerned parties in the pre-sitting of Special
Lok Adalat are absolutely at the discretion of parties and they can participate
either physically or through virtual mode at the concerned Legal Services
Institutions.

This is to inform you that in light of the upcoming Special Lok Adalat,

the following dedicated phone number and e-mail addresss have been created

for assistance and information:-

The Madhya Pradesh State L egal Services Authority, Jabalpur:-

Phone No. 0761-2678352, 0761-2624131,
E-mail ID: mplsajab@nic.in

By Order of Hon’ble Acting Chief Justice

Sd/-
Principal Registrar (Judicial)





